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Statement Regarding Contract Talks between FCA US and the UAW

 

September 14, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC confirms that its current contract with the UAW will be

extended on an hour by hour basis as bargaining continues.

 
-###-

Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


